Dear Minnekhada Community,

It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that, effective July 1st, 2019, I will be undertaking the role of District Principal, School Services & Special Projects (Alternate Education) and saying good-bye to Minnekhada, a very special place.

It has been such a privilege to work in this community for the past three years and I will take with me many warm memories of the incredible students, staff and families here at our school.

Please join me in welcoming Ms. Pam Becker who will join as Principal effective July 1st, 2019.  Ms. Becker brings a wealth of experience and energy and is, having been an administrator at several Port Coquitlam schools, an advocate for our kids and community.

Sincerely,
Ms. Susan Ross, Principal
Minnekhada Middle School
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